
From: Gayne Schmidt [mailto:gayne555@centurylink.net]  

Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2013 5:10 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Reg 6 in Docket 13-007-R 

 
I have served on Arkansas Wildlife Federation Water Quality committees and am currently president of 
White River Conservancy headquartered in Augusta, and want to go on record as opposed to any 
changes to Regulation 6 in Docket 13-007-R.  Arkansas waters need MORE protection, not less, in every 
area of pollution.  Thanks for doing the right thing. Gayne Schmidt,870-347-6676 
 


